
“What is stopping you from applying for a Karl E. Bybee Grant?” 
Inquiring minds want to know! 

The Karl E. Bybee Grant was established to assist eligible members to 
defray training costs which enhances their career aspirations and skills 
in workforce fields. 

CWC will be sending out a short survey via SurveyMonkey in February 
2022 to get your feedback. Look for it in your personal email. 

Your responses will help CWC to understand members needs and 
improve the Bybee Grant to better fit member needs. 

Please participate in the survey. 

To get more information on the Bybee, go to our website: 
https://www.californiaworkforceconnection.org/what-we-
offer/education/ 

If you have questions contact the Bybee Board via email to:  
cwc.bybee@gmail.com  

Thank you! 
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